
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2021 
 

 

TO: San Luis & Delta-Mendota Water Authority Board of Directors, 

Alternates, and Interested Parties 

FROM: Federico Barajas, Secretary (by Cheri Worthy) 

 
RE: Telephonic Regular January Board of Directors Meeting 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the telephonic regular January meeting of the SAN LUIS 
& DELTA- MENDOTA WATER AUTHORITY BOARD OF DIRECTORS scheduled for 
Thursday, January 7, 2021 HAS BEEN ADJOURNED. 

 
NOTICE IS ALSO HEREBY GIVEN that an Adjourned Telephonic Regular Meeting of the 
Board of Directors of the SAN LUIS & DELTA-MENDOTA WATER AUTHORITY is 
scheduled Thursday, January 14, 2021, 9:30 a.m., via ZOOM. 

 
Should you have questions or concerns regarding this information, please feel free to 
contact us. Thank you. 

 


